
BOC-Port of Davao Joins the 

National School Maintenance 

Week also known as  

“Brigada 

Eskwela” 2017 

 

In the interest of helping improve our public 

schools, the Port of Davao, joined the community 

and other various stakeholders in the National 

School Maintenance Week, also known as 

“Brigada Eskwela” 2017 in the following schools, 

Dona Asuncion Hizon Elementary School and 

Vicente Hizon Sr. Elementary School on May 16, 

2017 and in Francisco Banggoy Central 

Elementary School on May 18, 2017. 

 

Asuncion Hizon Central Elementary 

School – May 16, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 



Vicente Hizon Central Elementary School – May 16, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Francisco Banggoy Central Elementary School – May 18, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Undersecretary Jesus Melchor V.Quitain of the Office of the President 
Visits BOC - Port of Davao (May 17, 2017) 

 
On May 17, 2017 Port of Davao welcomed 

Undersecretary Jesus Melchor V. Quitain of 

the Office of the President. Usec. Quitain 

came to personally deliver a message of 

congratulations to the Port of Davao from the 

President for a job well done. Quitain was 

referring to the revenue growth posted by the 

Port of Davao in the first for months of 2017. 

 

 

 

 



District Collector Atty. Erastus Sandino B. Austria meets with Davao City Mayor 
Sara Z. Duterte, Davao City Police Director Alexander C. Tagum,  

and CIDG Chief Ed Leonardo 
  
 

 

Port of Davao District Collector Atty. 

Erastus Sandino B. Austria meet with 

several Davao City Officials including 

Davao City Mayor Sara Z. Duterte (May 

5,2017), Davao City Police Director 

Alexander C. Tagum and Davao City CIDG 

Chief Col. Ed Leonardo (May 18, @017). 

 

 

 

 


